
Piha Domain – Playground Survey Form 

Waitakere City Council recently surveyed the Rate Payer and Residents at Piha on the 
proposed playground renewal at Piha Domain.  Three playground designs which are 
enclosed have been prepared as a result of the feedback received from this first survey 
and the general consultation process.  Please note all the designs contain exactly the 
same play equipment and the purpose of this second survey is to find out what residents 
consider to be, from the three options being presented, the most suitable location for the 
playground.   The pros and cons that have been raised by members of the public during 
the consultation process have been detailed on each of the relevant designs.

QUESTION 1
First we would like to know if you think the playground should be relocated or whether it 
should stay in its current location but with a larger footprint. Please state your preference 
by ticking just one of the boxes below:

 Option 1 (as per design on P. 2) – Move playground to new location on the 
domain the other side of belt of trees.  Existing playground in campground to 
be removed. 

 Option 2  (as per designs on either P. 3 or P.4) – Site to remain in current 
location but expand playground footprint.

 
QUESTION 2 
If your preference was for Option 2 please indicate which of the Option 2 designs (2a or 
2b) you prefer by ticking one of the boxes below:

 Option 2a (as per design on P. 3)  – Site to remain in current location but 
expand playground footprint by removing first row of trees along north- west 
boundary of playground. 

 
 Option 2b (as per design on P. 4) – Site to remain in current location but 

expand playground footprint towards the campground kitchen/cabins.

Please note that there is an artist’s impression of all three designs currently on display in 
the Public Notice Board outside Piha Library.

The information from this survey will be collated and presented to the Waitakere 
Community Board on the 31st September 2006.  You are welcome to attend this meeting 
should you wish to make comment on any of the designs or the project.

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.  Please return it to Waitakere 
Council in the reply-paid envelope provided by the 1st September 2006.  If you have any 
queries please do not hesitate to contact Philippa Bollond (Playground Designer – 
Future Landscapes Ltd) on: 

Ph  021 517 929 Email   philippa@futurelandscapes.co.nz


